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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
March 28, 2019 

 
The Bureau of Passport and Visas at the Ministry of Foreign Affairs 

wishes to inform the general public that the Bureau will be closed on 

Friday, March 29, 2019, due to a fumigation exercise at the Ministry. 

According to the Director of Passport and Visas, Mr Andrew D. 

Wonplo, normal working activities at the Bureau will resume on 

Monday, April 1, 2019.  

The Bureau further regrets and apologizes to the Liberian people for the 

inconveniences this abrupt change in schedule may have caused the 

general public.   

 
Signed:  __________________________      

                  Hon.   Sylvester K. Pewee 

              Assistant Minister/Public Affairs  
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